                                                                                                                                        Date:
The Superintending Engineer

Tirunelveli / Udumalpet Electricity Distribution Circle

Tirunelveli / Udumalpet
Dear Sir


Sub: Elecy. – Harmonics – Notice issued – Reply Submitted – Reg.


Ref: Your Letter                          dt..

              --------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

Kindly refer to your letter cited to our HTSC Nos.                      
Indian Wind Power Association (IWPA), Chennai has represented to TANGEDCO and the Hon’ble TNERC requesting for deferring the implementation of Harmonics in the WEGs until December 2017 as the harmonics measurement at full load could be taken only during the peak wind season, which is already over for the current year and hence any measurement can be taken only during the next wind season, June 2017 onwards and arrange to buy suitable filtering mechanism if so needed. 
We are a member of the IWPA and a copy of the said representation is attached for your kind information.  

In the above circumstances, we request you not to proceed with harmonics implementation until we receive response to our requests as above.

Thanking you

Yours faithfully

For _____________
Authorized Signatory

Encl: as above.

